
 
   

 
 

MUNICIPAL ELECTION WORKERS NEEDED 
 
 

The City of Belleville is seeking individuals to assist with the 2018 Municipal Election that 
is being held on Monday, October 22, 2018. 
 
By assisting with the Election you will 
 

• meet new people 
• gain new skills 
• give back to the community 
• participate in the democratic process 

 
Please go to https://workerapplication.voterview.ca/1208 to complete and submit an 
online application. Please note that a unique email address is required for each applicant.  
If more than one person share an email address and would like to apply to work the 
Municipal Election, another email address will need to be created (hotmail, gmail, etc.)  
 
For anyone without a computer, paper application forms are available from the City 
Clerk’s office located on the 1st Floor at City Hall. 
 
Don't Delay!  Please submit your application no later than 4:30 p.m. on Wednesday, 
August 1, 2018. 

 
 
 
 
Christine Stewart 
Deputy City Clerk/Returning Officer 
 

City of Belleville Election Office 
169 Front Street 

Belleville, ON, K8N 2Y8 
613.968.6481 

www.belleville.ca/elections 
Use Your Vote – It Counts 

https://workerapplication.voterview.ca/1208

